
Date: 19th January 2023

Dear parent / carer

Formal GCSE examinations are now only 18 weeks away. Our Year 11 revision programme
continues this term to support students with their preparation for this.

After school revision sessions for English, Maths and Science begun again on Monday 16th
January, Tuesday 17th January and Wednesday 18th January respectively at 3.00pm.
Sessions will then be taking place weekly until the end of the half term. These revision
sessions are in support of not only their final exams in May but also the next set of mock
examinations that will take place for these three subjects immediately following the half term
break.

As with the revision sessions before Christmas, every student in the year group is invited to
attend, and we strongly advise that students make use of this free revision opportunity. If
your child is unable to make any sessions please ask them to inform Miss Russell or Mrs
Neal.

We look forward to welcoming all of Year 11 to the sessions.

Many thanks

Ms J Russell Mrs K Neal
Head of Year 11 Assistant Headteacher
jrs@westfield.academy kd@westfield.academy

http://jrs@westfield.academy
http://kd@westfield.academy

